

February 11, 2009

Mr. Gordon Gacek Director of Community Relations Natural Healthcare Center 10 West End Court Long Branch, NJ 07740

Dear Gordon:

Please forgive the lateness of this thank you to both you and Dr. Proodian for the outstanding talk at the "Eating to Stay Healthy" luncheon for our Women in Defense Group.

Dr. Proodian's talk was very well received and many of the attendees are still discussing the information shared with them. I was delighted to see that their response was the same as mine the first time I heard Dr. Proodian speak. He has an exciting energy and enthusiasm about him and for the subject matter which adds up to a dynamic presentation.

I want to thank you Gordon, for taking care of the set-up and allowing his talk to run so smoothly.

Thanks again to both of you for a very successful luncheon.

Best regards,

Linda

Linda McGuire Programs Chair

Monmouth Chapter, Women in Defense